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102 Avenue Bike Route: Pre-Construction Meeting
May 1, 2017

Residents are invited to attend a drop-in pre-construction meeting for the 102 Avenue Bike Route. At the
meeting, residents will learn more about the construction activities taking place this year, timelines, and
impacts. The construction area for 2017 is 102 Avenue between 111 Street and Clifton Place (east side of
102 Avenue Bridge).

Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2017
Time: 5 - 8 p.m.
Location: Robertson Wesley United Church, 10209 - 123 Street NW

The 102 Avenue Bike Route runs from 111 Street to 136 Street, and will connect the communities of
Downtown, Oliver, Westmount and Glenora. Construction of the shared-use path from 136 Street to
Connaught Drive was completed in 2016. Construction of the remainder of the route is expected to be
complete in 2017, dependent on the completion of utility work.

For more information:

edmonton.ca/Bike102Avenue

Media contact:

Kristi Bland
Communications Advisor
780-495-9904

 

 

 

 
 

3rd Floor, City Hall
1 Sir Winston Churchill Square NW

Edmonton, AB
T5J 2R7

www.edmonton.ca
Subscribe

 

http://trk.cp20.com/click/fzyri-as3cc2-5kftwmh0/
mailto:kristi.bland@edmonton.ca
tel:(780) 495-9904
http://trk.cp20.com/click/fzyri-as3cc3-5kftwmh1/

	102 Avenue Bike Route: Pre-Construction Meeting  May 1, 2017  Residents are invited to attend a drop-in pre-construction meeting for the 102 Avenue Bike Route. At the meeting, residents will learn more about the construction activities taking place this year, timelines, and impacts. The construction area for 2017 is 102 Avenue between 111 Street and Clifton Place (east side of 102 Avenue Bridge).  Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 Time: 5 - 8 p.m. Location: Robertson Wesley United Church, 10209 - 123 Street NW  The 102 Avenue Bike Route runs from 111 Street to 136 Street, and will connect the communities of Downtown, Oliver, Westmount and Glenora. Construction of the shared-use path from 136 Street to Connaught Drive was completed in 2016. Construction of the remainder of the route is expected to be complete in 2017, dependent on the completion of utility work.  For more information:  edmonton.ca/Bike102Avenue  Media contact:  Kristi Bland Communications Advisor 780-495-9904

